

TEST

Exercise1: Listen and Tick True (T) or False (F)

1. Nga likes her new house. It is really big and cute
2. There is a living room, a big kitchen, three bedrooms and two bathrooms.
3. One bathroom is between the two bedrooms.
4. They eat in the kitchen because it's quite small.
5. There is a big yard and a large pond.
6. Her bedroom is big but it doesn't have much furniture.
7. There is a lamp next to her armchair.
8. There is a picture of her family on the table.
9. Her Dad is looking for his key.
10. Her Dad put his key in the drawer of the desk in front of the bookshelf.

Exercise 2: Read and Tick True (T) or False (F)

Hello, my name is Linh. Now I'm eleven years old. Now, I want to tell you about the Tet holiday. In our country, Tet is considered a special occasion in both cultural and spiritual values. Tet is normally at the end of January and the beginning of February. Vietnamese people always prepare for Tet thoroughly. Let me tell you some popular activities Vietnamese people do on Tet holiday. They will buy a kumquat or a brand of peach tree. They also cook delicious dishes, decorate their house with stickers which contain meaningful words, release some fish in a river to show their gratitude to kitchen's god,... Moreover, Tet holiday is the best time for family reunion. They will visit their relatives, friends or colleagues and have warm parties.

1. Linh is twelve years old.
2. Tet is not a special time in Vietnam.
3. Tet has both cultural and spirit values.
4. Tet normally starts at the end of February.
5. Vietnamese people prepare for Tet carelessly.
6. People will buy a kumquat.
7. They don't decorate their house.
8. They release some fish to praise the god of the kitchen.
9. They will meet their relatives, friends and colleagues.
10. They throw homey parties.

Exercise 3: Fill in the Blanks with Suitable Words

volleyball, teacher, homework, exercise, Physics

1. My and Huong often do their _____ after school.
2. She is our _____. She is caring to all the students in class.
3. She is slim and tall. She always does _____ 30 minutes a day.

4. Hung plays _____ for his school team.
5. I study Literature, English and _____ on Tuesdays.

Exercise 4: Complete the Passage with Suitable Words

canteen, cakes, drinks, eleven, floor, in, badminton, yard, wonderful, secondary

Let me introduce myself. Hi everyone, my name is Hoang. I am _____ years old. I am a student at Quang Trung _____ school. I love my school because it is _____. It is spacious so we can play different activities in the school _____. My friends and I always play _____ during break time. My school has 4 floors and 55 rooms. I am _____ class 6E. My classroom is on the second _____. My favorite place is the school's canteen. There are so many delicious _____ and _____ there. I usually have my breakfast in the _____.

Exercise 5: Fill in the Blanks with Suitable Adjectives

shy, clever, hard-working, creative, kind

Linda is very _____. She always helps others when they are in need.
Huong is very _____. She likes composing music. She always has lots of new ideas.
Tu is very _____. He always does homework after school and helps his mom doing housework in the evening.
Mina is very _____. She knows everything about wild animals.
Hung is very _____. He doesn't like talking to new friends.

Exercise 6: Put the Verbs in the Correct Form

He (play) _____ football every Saturday in the morning with his friends.
Alisa (work) _____ for a finance company.
Look, it (be) _____ raining now.
You (be) _____ always losing your book.
She (see) _____ the horror film yesterday.
She (be) _____ cooking the meal when I came.
I (wait) _____ here for three hours!
She (be) _____ at home last night. She watched TV with her son.
Henry (work) _____ at an insurance company for forty years.
They (live) _____ in Hanoi before 1975.

Exercise 7: Reading Comprehension

Miss Hanh lives in an apartment with her husband in Hanoi. Now she is thirty years old. She is an English teacher at secondary school. Let's talk about her daily routine. She gets up at six o'clock and prepares breakfast. She always has a quick and easy breakfast to save time. Then, she usually goes to school by her motorbike at 7 a.m. After teaching time, she has lunch at twelve o'clock in the school canteen with her colleague. About her teaching schedule, she teaches

her students in the morning. She has 10 lessons a week. She teaches very well. Also, she has a lot of patience. She can teach until all of the students understand. In the evening, she spends time at home listening to music. On the weekend, she sometimes goes to the movie theater with her friend to relax.

1. Who lives with Miss Hanh?
2. What does she do?
3. What time does she get up in the morning?
4. Why does she like quick and easy breakfast?
5. How does she go to work?
6. What time does she have lunch?
7. Who eats lunch with her?
8. How many lessons does she have a week?
9. What kind of person is she?
10. What does she do on the weekend?

Exercise 8: Rearrange the Words to Make Complete Sentences

Vietnam / Tet / is / in / traditional / festival / .

→

She / hours / has / been / for / drawing / this / picture / . / 3

→

I / baking / . / made / was / mashed / cake / potatoes / while / the / cake

→

She / cut / . / is / hair / going / to / her / get

→

A / healthy / good / body / diet / will / your / keep / to / you / help / .

→